
 

 

Legacy Program 
The MHSAA’s Legacy Official Program is a great way for high school 
junior and senior students to get involved in officiating. 

The Legacy Program allows these current high school students to 
register and work games at the subvarsity and junior high level.   

Each Legacy official is paired with a Mentor official, a long-time official 
who has years of experience they can pass on to the brand new official. 

The Legacy Program is a way that an official can get started on the right 
foot, with a strong system and mentor system, to where the lessons 
learned in the first few years of officiating can bear fruit for many years. 
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"Be The Referee" is a series of one-minute messages designed to 
help educate people on the rules of different sports, to help them 
better understand the art of officiating, and to recruit officials.  "Be 
The Referee" features MHSAA Assistant Director Mark Uyl's 
insights on officiating.  


